
-----Original Message----- 
From: cecil rorabeck  
Sent: May-05-17 9:25 AM 
To: Joni Wood 
Subject: 560 and 562 Wellington st. File OZ8462 
 
Dear Mayor and Councillors 
I am writing to support the proposal listed above . As I se it London would be enhanced 
by this distinctive building in this location The proposal promotes walkability to parks , 
restaurants , etc , something we as senior citizens believe to be important . This project 
will enhance our London Core not detract from it and I would encourage support Thanks 
for considering Cecil and Linda Rorabeck 
1440 Corley Dr 
London , N6G2K4 
Cecil 
Sent from my iPad 
 


